CREETING ST MARY DIAMOND JUBILEE VILLAGE HALL REPORT 2019

Our Hall continues to be well used with a high number of bookings.

We were sad to see the closure of the original Social Club during the last year, but also happy to
see a new Club emerge and take on new life with a new enthusiastic Committee and move in a
different direction.

Several new regular bookings are now in place for the evenings, with a good flow of other uses,
such as parties and various gatherings. We believe we continue to offer very reasonable rates.
Our Bookings Calendar appears on our Website for dates to be easily checked.

The Main Hall, Lounge and Toilets have been fully redecorated. This was done by a combination
of professional work plus a band of volunteers who also did a great job and kept down our costs.
The Committee are very grateful for all the help received.

The Main Hall floor was also professionally resurfaced, and this has also added to the quality of
facilities which we can offer.

We will continue to upgrade and renew, and attention at present is to the outside area which we
hope to make more attractive.

Eastern Angles made their annual visit recently and were very well received with an excellent
production. The Social Club ran the ticket sales and provided a Bar.

The flowers in their containers outside the front of the Hall will be replenished soon, and we are
grateful to the WI for providing a rota for watering and dead heading.

Richard Hyde continues as our very efficient Bookings Secretary, and his ongoing work is much
appreciated. Also May Aldred’s unstinting loyal work as our Cleaner is appreciated too.

We look forward to another year of continued bookings and enjoyment of our Hall.

Chris Bingley (Chair)



